
Rotterdam, 21.03.2023

Bank holiday Netherlands

Dear Customers,

Due to the public holiday on 27.04.2023 in the Netherlands (King's Day) our Planning/Customer Service Team in 
Rotterdam will not be available for you on this day. 

Our train services are not affected by the holiday and will be monitored by our Transport Monitoring Team also on the 
holiday. 

Thank you for your understanding.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


